Route 140 near Route 24
closed overnight between May
19-22

The Massachusetts Department of Transportation will close a
section of Rte. 140, north and south, for three nights during
the overnight hours of May 19 through May 22 to allow for the
reconstruction of the railroad tracks.

Rte. 140 (County Street) will be closed between the Rte. 24
interchange and Mozzone Blvd. each evening from 9 p.m. through
5 a.m. This section of Rte. 140 will reopen each morning at 5
a.m. A temporary detour will be in place each night for all
motor vehicles.
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